



NEWSLETTER

www.nationalcpaa.org

Spring 2011

The NCPAA Board Invites You To Baton Rouge, Louisiana For The 13th Annual NCPAA Conference!

Your National Citizens
Police Academy Association
Board of Directors look forward to welcoming you to
Baton Rouge, Louisiana for
the 13th Annual NCPAA
Conference! As always we
look forward to meeting first
time attendees as well as
those who have been members and supported us over
the years.

The ultimate goal is to create a sharing mechanism for Citizens Police Academy issues, innovative programs, instructional presentations and to provide support in establishing local, state and

national channels of communications.

It is the collective hope of ALL of us, that we all share in our growth of knowledge, experiences and of the membership of this organization.

If you have NOT signed up yet - it is not too late. We have tried to make this conference economically reasonable due to the hard economic times many of us are facing.

We look forward to providing an interesting and educational conference for everyone. See you in Baton Rouge, LA! Have a safe trip everyone.



From left to right- Top row- President Richard Powers, Director Joyce Sachs, Director Joan Campbell, Vice President Jim Kaletka, Director Carol Hribar, Director Paul Honeman, Bottom row- Treasurer Phyllis Fields, Secretary Lena Wallace, Director Nancy Burns, (missing - Director Mike Jennings)

Inside This Edition...

Make A Difference	page 2
President's Message	
In The Spotlight	
CPA's In Troubled Times	
Alumni Corner	
2011 Conference Information	• •
CA Graduates	page 9
Conference Networking	• •